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First name: Stephen

Last name: Connolly

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I support the project.  Vail Resorts has shown itself to be a good steward of the land and I feel this

project will be no different than in the past.  Vail will benefit from the return of World Cup ski racing.

 

I wish there were lights so we could have an evening racing league.  This would be a tremendous way to build

community.  Long live the Ski Club Vail's Town Race series!


